
AIRWAYS AND AIRPORTS
(on Air Transport

talcedenartmental Committee Policy) ’ IV!'

Disposal surplus training stations; recoo. ICATP apprvd] 
• disposal to toe referred Crown Asseta_Allooation Com; 
to be maintained toy Trans.pending disposa; Transport 
first opportunity for acquire; poss. uaa for occupational 
training & rehabilitation; 288.5-6

Acquisition transport aircraft ( Lib.& i>a>. ) ; req *d 
for mail service overseas, est.trans-contintenal service 
& tiiail service to «ledit; sub-com.ICATP to consider; also 
gen.problem co-ordination govt.air transport services;
294,2-3

Ibid ; acquisition aircraft authorized pending submis­
sion farther report ; add * 1 trans-continental service; 
poss.rél*ase toy RCAP of aircraft to TCA: 295. 4

Ibid ; interim report ; release Lockheeds to TCA being 
explored; recora. TCA provide direct service to 9X; RCAP 
operating to Gibraltar & Modit;approved ; 295.1-2 

Air service 011awa-WAshington; report ICATP; not 
approved; poss.Can.through service to Chicago to toe 
explored ; 300,3-4

Air transport; co-ordination for war purposes; 3rd 
report eub-conmittee of ICATP re aircraft, operations, 
persomel, co-operation; loan Lodestars to TCA toy RCAF 
approved; 303.3-4

PJBD Journal; meeting Sept.6*7; US abandonment air­
fields on HE Staging referred to - for report re civil 
aepeets; 316.6-8 vJ i>u
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